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CITY OF WINNIPEG CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE: 2022-2023 Regional Street Renewal Program – Mountain Avenue Reconstruction, 
McPhillips Street to Arlington Street 

 
 

Please be advised road construction on Mountain Avenue from McPhillips Street to Arlington Street is 
scheduled to resume this spring as part of the 2022-2023 Mountain Avenue Regional Street Renewal 
Program.  
 
This is the second year of work on this project. In 2022, Mountain Avenue was reconstructed from 
McPhillips Street to Airlies Street. This year, 2023, Mountain Avenue will be reconstructed from Airlies 
Street to Arlington Street.  
 
Construction start:  Week of May 1, 2023  
Duration:   16 Weeks 
 
Work on Mountain Avenue will include: 

• full excavation of the existing roadway 

• construction of a new concrete pavement structure 

• full excavation and construction of concrete approaches 

• sidewalks reconstruction 

• boulevard regrading 
 
Please note: an on-going water main renewal on Mountain Avenue is set to resume this spring from 
Sinclair Street to Arlington Street. A separate notice has been delivered with more information on the 
water main renewal. 
 
Traffic impacts:  

• During construction, Mountain Avenue will be converted to a one-way street from Airlies Street 
to Arlington Street  

o It will be westbound only for approximately eight weeks, then eastbound only for 
approximately eight weeks  

• On-street parking on Mountain Avenue will be removed throughout the construction period  

• Access to residences/businesses will be accommodated, and both pedestrian access and one-
way transit service will be maintained  

• Opposite direction vehicles will be rerouted down either College Avenue or Church Avenue  

• There will be periods where segments of sidewalk are closed  
o If you have any accessibility needs, please let us know so we can best accommodate 

them  

 
We recognize this project will cause some inconvenience and apologize for the disruption. 



    
 

For more information on major construction projects: 

Visit winnipeg.ca/publicworks or call 311 

 
Please contact us with any questions about the project or accessibility needs at 204-977-8370 or 
email jkennedy@morrisonhershfield.com . 
 
We appreciate your patience during construction and look forward to the new roadway in 2023.  
 
Sincerely, 
Morrison Hershfield Limited 
 
 
 
James Kennedy, P. Eng. 
Contract Administrator  
 
Cc: Naveed Haider – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department 
 Debbie Mikulik – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Customer Services Division 

Julie Dooley – City of Winnipeg, Public Works Department, Communications 
Public Works Admin – City of Winnipeg  

 Councillor Ross Eadie – Mynarski 
Councillor Vivian Santos – Point Douglas 
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